
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Meeting with local Community Gardaí from the Bridewell 
 
 
 

June, 2024 
 
Dear Resident, 

 

I’m aware of concerns about incidents in the community that have been going on for 

some time. On foot of that I have arranged a meeting between local Gardaí and 

residents to discuss these issues and what needs to happen to improve people’s 

sense of safety in the local community. 

 

Residents are invited to a meeting with the local community Gardaí on 

 

Monday 1st July at 8:30pm 

Aughrim Street Scouts Hall 

 

I hope you will attend. 

 

If there are any other issues that you wish to raise with me, local or national, please 

contact me at the details below. 

 

Yours Sincerely,  

Senator Marie Sherlock 
 


